
TOWN OF KENSINGTON
BOARD OF SELECTMEN

Meeting
At
 

Kensington Town Offices
243 Amesbury Road Unit 6
Kensington, NH  03833

 
THURSDAY
MAY 28, 2015

Meeting Minutes
6:00 pm

 
In Attendance: Norman DeBoisbriand, Chairman, and Bob Wadleigh 
 
 
NEW BUSINESS:
NON-PUBLIC SESSION- RSA91A:3,II (c)
The Board of Selectmen met to discuss an issue with a resident of Kensington.  Norman made a motion to enter into a non-

public session stating RSA 91-A (c) at 6:28pm; seconded by Bob, all in favor.  Norman made a motion to exit Non-public at

7:15pm and seal the minutes, seconded by Bob, all in favor.

 

Due to the School having a Spring Concert, the Board decided to hold the Monday June 1, 2015 meeting at the Town Hall, 95

Amesbury Road.

 

Bob asked if the check had been sent out to Yarossi, 71 Wild Pasture Road, for the damage done to the fence posts.  Norman suggested

paying the $2057.00 directly to Mrs. Yarossi.  The check will be included with the bills on Monday night.

 

The Board will be looking through the building permits on Monday June 1, 2015.  Mark will not be attending. 

 

The Board sent the Fertilization contract to legal for help in creating a new contract that will have a clause in it to allow for the

multiyear aspect.  They will send it to the Trust for review as well. 

 

Norman walked through the Library on May 27
th

, and all the work has been completed for the Department of Labor inspection.

 

Norman made a motion to adjourn at 7:30pm; seconded by Bob, all in favor. 

 

 Respectfully Submitted,
 
Kathleen T Felch

 
 


